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September 6, 2002

Louie Cowan

RED KEY PRODUCTIONS
86 Glengary Drive
Delaware, OH 43015

Dear Mr. Cowan,

The Coalition on Homelessness and Housing in Ohio (COHHIO) strongly supports your effort
to create the narrative film “Turkey Day’. We feel that it is important that film gets produced
because homelessness continues to be an issue in our communities. This film exhibits the
opportunity to build community awareness around the issues of the homeless and represents the
reality of situations homeless people endure.

COIIHIO is a statewide organization of more than 600 partners that are working on homeless
and housing related issues in Ohio. COHHIO wholeheartedly supports your endeavor and are
more than willing to collaborate with you in any way necessary to ensure this projects success.
Initially, we have identified several shelter and food sites for you to use in the film.

As a formerly homeless youth and a person that has worked with thousands of homeless people
in Ohio, I am happy to donate my services in the position of consultant and liaison to the shelter

services community for this film.

1 am looking forward to working with you on this project.

Sincerely,
Angela Lariviere

Program Coordinator

35 East Qay Strect, Suits 230
Columbus, Ohlo 43215-3138
P 614-280.1984
F614-463-1060
cohhlo@cohhio.org
‘www.cobhlo.org
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THEATRE
Delaware's downtown historic movie house

28 EAST WINTER STREET DELAWARE, OHIO 43015
Phone 740-363-4914 Fax 740-363-3466

Sept. 7, 2002

Louie Cowan

RED KEY PRODUCTIONS
86 Glengary Drive
Delaware, Ohio 43015

Dear Louie:

On behalf of the Strand Theatre I am pleased to write in support of your new film project entitled
'Turkey Day'.

Having worked with you on two occasions in the past, when you produced the Independent Film
Showecase at the Strand and when you used our theater as a location for a PSA, we have had first
hand experience of your professional behavior and dedication to independent film making.

In particular, we support this project because it involves Midwest filmmakers in an endeavor that
will raise awareness for a great cause. We have a dire need in our community, as well as the
nation, to learn more about homelessness and giving - and what better way than through an
entertaining, locally produced film. An endeavor such as this is long overdue.

After viewing the final product, we would be delighted to play the movie at the Strand.

‘We will provide a location for you to shoot scenes of the film and help in any way you might
need. Best of luck.

Sincerely,

Jen'y and Cm

Strand Theatre
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September 9, 2002

Mr. Louie Cowan
REY KEY Productions
86 Glengary Dr.
Delaware, OH 43015

Dear Mr. Cowan:
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Greetings from the tho Dgy{glamof TrgueLand Tounsm lmme -of the Ohio Film

Commission! Th:;y;; .you’fog[qur recent e-mail regardmg,.ye r'cuﬁ'ent project. We
nvcrgent Collective. '@pplymg for an Independent

uce. a short film entxt]ed&'l‘ui'key Day”.
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The diverse team of expenené’e@ﬁmmake@ .yo,umave gaﬁh&’ed to work on this project,
sounds extremely impressive and representative of the great pool of quality industry
people we have within Ohio.

The Ohio Film Commission is always happy to learn of new venture opportunities that
showcase what a marvelous filmmaking state we have, while at the same time create new
jobs and positively impact Ohio’s economy.

We wish you the best of luck with your efforts!

Sincerely,

e

Amir Eylon
Interim State Tourism Director
Ohio Division of Travel & Tourism

77 S. High St., PO. Box 1001, Columbus, Ohio 43216-1001 (614)466-2480
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2663 Indianola Ave
SIE23
Columbus, OH 43202
(614) 261-6070  (614) 864-5993 FAX

To: Louie Cowan

RED KEY PRODUCTIONS
86 Glengary Drive
Delaware, OH 43015

Re: Turkey Day project

We at the Columbus Film/Video Consortium would be happy to assist and
support your filmmaking endeavor in any way. You have supported many other
filmmakers in their endeavors, and we want to show our support of your newest
project.

You have helped run monthly meetings and your previous work, “SAFE HOUSE”
was featured at the second MOVIE PREMIERE event in Delaware Ohio at the
Strand. Not only did you write and direct one of the featured movies, you also
arranged and organized most of the event that featured movies from ten local
filmmakers. Your efforts have benefited many.

There are over two hundred participants involved in the Columbus Film/Video

Consortium, with every level of experience in moviemaking. We will continue to
promote and endorse your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Peter John Ross
C.E.O. of the Columbus Film/Video Consortium




